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Copy:
Michael Mazursky /Mobile Radio Partners Inc.
6573 Glenshaw Drive
Glen Allen, Va 23059

Re: Objection of Mobile Radio Partners Inc. application for 2 FM translators
File No. (BNPFT-2017120AJQ)
Dear FCC:

Please accept this informal objection as Vice -President of Mobile Radio Partners Inc. and as a former
partner in Black owned WCLM (who sold the station to Mobile radio Partners Inc.), situated in a low
income area of Richmond, Va. 1 owned the site and the station for over twenty years with paid programs.
We utilized the best practices to serve the community. To that end, the radio programs included R&B
music, Latin jazz, sports talk, gospel music, church services, sermons and community talk shows. These
shows were also streamed on the internet.

In negotiating this sale and forming the new company Mobile Radio Partners Inc. it was promised that the
shows would be retained, my input would be sought in organizing the new station programming.

Mobile Radio Partner Inc. President Michael Mazursky nefariously cajoled me to enter an agreement with
knowledge that this agreement not be upheld, as proven by Michael Mazursky's actions and subsequent
breaches, as outline below:
(a) Michael Mazursky failed to continue with any of previous shows and paid programs that generated

monthly income
(b) All of the African American and Spanish shows were removed from the station programming. The
African American and Spanish community in Richmond, Virginal has reacted with profound grief,
sadness, and disbelief At least two stories have appeared in the press one by Richmond Virginia major
African American newspaper the Richmond Free Press by staff writer Jeremy M. Lazarus.
(c) Michael Mazusky filed paperwork with the Federal Communication and the paperwork submitted to
FCC has inconsistent documents, of ownership and partnership agreements.
(e) The forming of Mobile Radio Partners Inc. was based on malicious, fraudulent, oppressive

misrepresentation which has seriously affected and saddened thousands of patriotic and positively
contributing African Americans and Spanish people, as well as the thousands who has listen by internet,
who have always loved and respected the United States of America. At least two stories have appeared in
the press one by Richmond Virginia major African American newspaper the Richmond Free Press by
staff writer Jeremy M. Lazarus. (www.richmondfreepress.com December 28-30, 2017 issue)

As Vice-President of Mobile Radio Partners Inc. I am objecting to the approval of the pending
Application for 2 FM Translators because of the fraudulent agreements presented and Mobile Radio
Partners Inc. is already involved in a web of legal conflict.

Thank- you for your attention and consideration.
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